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3.2-3.3 

Collide All Night Out-6pm-6am 

3.3 

Women’s Ministry Think Tank-

9am 

3.6 

Deacon Meeting-6:30pm 

3.10 

Men’s Ministry Council-7:30am 

3.11 

Trustee Meeting-11:40am 

3.17 

VBS Decorating Meeting-9am 

3.18 

Baby Shower for Amy Villarreal-

2:30pm 

3.24 

Iron Sharpens Iron-8:30am 

3.25 

Palm Sunday 

Sunday School Kids Sing-

10:15am 

Nursing Home Services-1:30pm 

3.30 

Good Friday-Office Closed 

Kids Easter Event-9am 

3.31 

Bridal Shower for Danika       

Higgins-11am 

4.1 

Easter Sunday Services-

6:30am, 8am & 10:15am 

Mark Your  
Calendar 

“The Son of Man did not come to be 
served, but to serve, and to give His life as 
a ransom for many.” ~ Matthew 20:28 
 
What is God doing?  What is God saying?  
Over the past several weeks I’ve been asking 
those questions.  It is practically the only 
thing I’m concerned with in my conversations 
with God.  I read passages in the Bible that 
say “the Word of the Lord was rare in those 
days…” 1 Samuel 3:1, and what seems 
obvious to me is that there was an expectation 
to hear from God, not only from the printed 
Word of His biblical revelation, but also some 
form of constant guidance, confirmation, and 
uniquely revealed vision of the near and 
distant future.  In any case, God has my 
attention, and I know He is speaking and 
moving and preparing for great things.  One 
of the things I’ve been hearing Him say is “if 
you want to be great in the kingdom, you 
must become the servant of all.”  Mark 9:35.  
I have found a new joy in ministry (ministry 
literally means to serve) with this “new” 
perspective.  The most important word in that 
passage is “all.”  I’ve been guilty of 
neglecting “all” in favor of “mine.”  By mine 
I mean “my church.”  I’ve had the ungodly 
view that I have enough work to do just 
trying to care for the needs of “my church” 
that I neglected to serve anyone outside of it, 
especially if they were part of “someone 
else’s church,” which meant they were 
someone else’s responsibility.  So, I’m 
hearing from God a lot more than ever.  He is 
saying that His kingdom is what matters 
most, not just our church.  I know He loves 
First Baptist Church and has great plans for it.  

In fact, I’m more excited about what God is 
going to do in and through First Baptist than 
ever before.  I’ve mentioned over the past few 
weeks that we are planning on having 
baptisms every month, expecting to see 
people come to faith in Christ like never 
before.  Our focus is not how we can build 
our church, but in how we can be faithful 
servants in God’s kingdom.  He will build His 
church how and when and where He chooses.  
I believe the more we serve Christ and His 
kingdom, the more He will be pleased to 
bless His church.  I also believe if we are 
more concerned with our church than His 
kingdom He will remove our lampstand.  So, 
what is God doing?  What is God saying?  
Not only is He telling me to be the servant of 
all, but He is also communicating that all 
should be serving.  Are you one of His?  Are 
you a self-professing Christian?  Are you a 
member of His kingdom?  If you are 
answering positively to those questions, then 
the next question is, “how are you serving?”  
When our focus is on how to serve and love 
others rather than how to be served and loved 
by others, something ironically great happens.  
Joy increases.  Not only is God pleased, but 
we find joy in serving and others find joy in a 
sense of being genuinely cared for. We serve 
a great God who has great plans and can 
accomplish immeasurably more than we can 
ask or even imagine!   
 
Serving Christ and you,  Luke 

March 1, 2018 



Prayer Rocks! 
 

Dear Church family,  
During this Collide session I 
have been co-leading the 
youth. My focus has been 
teaching the Junior High kids. 
I’m having a fun time 
challenging the kids through 

sermon illustrations. I even presented an old Mr. T 
doll for all my A-Team people.   We are staffed 
very well with volunteers and gifted people.  
 
The challenge has just been issued to the youth 
groups to start to Pray. We have handed out ‘Prayer 
Rocks’ and coins for the kids to put into their 
pocket. Every time they see the rock we have asked 
them to remember to 
pray for the next 
Youth Pastor. Church 
family, will you 
please join us in this 
prayer. Join us in 
grabbing a rock to 
remember to pray 
and then remember to 
let the Prayer Rock.  
 
The goal is to seek God’s will and heart for the 
next person He is calling to serve Him. God will 
bring us His next servant and, on that day, we will 
bring our rocks back to give to this person as a 
memento that God has heard our prayers and sent 
us His servant. ~ Seth  

  

Jr. High Hang Out! 
Sunday, March 25th from 5-8pm 

Pizza and Laser Tag 
At First Baptist Church 

Questions:  See Luke 

 Jr. High Hang Out is for all students grades 6th-8th.   
Bring a friend! 

 

CIY ( CHRIST IN YOUTH)  
Summer Conferences Are Coming!  

We have 12 spots reserved for Jr. High & High School.  
Register online at:  

http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com/ciy-conferences/ 

C I Y  M I X — I S  A  4  D A Y  S U M M E R  E V E N T  O F  
A W E S O M E N E S S  D E S I G N E D  S P E C I F I C A L L Y  

F O R  S I X T H ,  S E V E N T H ,  A N D  E I G H T H  G R A D E  
S T U D E N T S .    JUNE 3RD-6TH IN ROACH, MO.   

COST $145.   
 

CIY MOVE—IS A FIVE-DAY HIGH SCHOOL 
EVENT DESIGNED TO AMPLIFY THE CALL OF 

CHRIST ON STUDENTS’ LIVES TO BECOME 
KINGDOM WORKERS.   JULY 9TH-13TH IN 

WHEATON, IL   Cost $173.   
 Register online at:  

http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com/ciy-conferences/ 

 

C O L L I D E   Y O U T H! 



March 4 Ronda Moffitt, Rusty, Marcy & 

Shaylee Smet 

Denise Bowker, Terry, Kassidy Stephanie Leonard,      
Tammie Trout, Mollie Dunn & Todd Baldwin 

 

March 11 
  

Ronda & Veronica Moffit,              
Jessica Ruh,  & Jan Crutcher 

 

Denise Bowker, Felicia Bonynge, Kathy Norton,  
Maddie & Mollie Dunn, Brian Rind & Melissa Struble 

March 18 Ronda Moffitt, Crystal Clark, Penny 

Dixon & Maddie Dunn 

Denise Bowker, Cimion Norwick, Barbara Nesbitt, Jenna 
Ruh, Mollie Dunn, Jessica Swift & Jess Weiss 

March 25 Ronda Moffitt, Sharon Moffitt,    

Dixie Bodeen & Bryce Moffitt 

Denise Bowker, Joe, Brooke, Katy & Kaleb Loving, 

Lisa Litwiler & Shay Litwiler   

If you are unable to serve the day you are scheduled in the Nursery, please make arrangements in advance to switch 
with another person on the schedule.  Please contact Ronda Moffitt,  Nursery Coordinator, for all concerns on her Cell:
(309) 371-3021. Thank you!    Kids Club Worship—PLEASE come to the Fellowship Hall by 10:00am so you can 
help & prep.  *Please continue to let me know if you are switching with somebody.  I have it set up so there are two 
adults plus myself helping at a time.  Please do not switch with a couple if you are an individual.  Thank you so much 
for your service! ~Mollie.  If you need to contact Mollie about Kids Club Worship, call –309-371-6962. 
 

Committee Member of the Month 
Finance Board Member of the Month for March – Jeanne Barber   

Trustee of the Month for March —   Josh Dixon  
 
 

Prayer Team   
 March 4- 8am-Mary Lee Finch, Jeanne Barber & Kurt Diesch–10:15am-Tina McCaw, Anita Parkinson & Ron Moffitt 

March 11–8am-Marty South, Jon & Lindsay Ricke-10:15am-Peggy Johnson, Robyn Bottens & Laurie Louck 
 March 18- 8am-Troy & Tish Riddell  -  10:15am—Lisa Litwiler & Britni Ewing 

March 25–8am-Doug & Diane Hessman & Barb Bryant-10:15am Jason & Shelly Snyder & Lonnie Maynard  
 

 

 Attendance & Offering For February 2018 
 

Year To Date Attendance Average—317 

Year to Date 2018 FBC Budget—$90,249.90 
Year To Date Giving—$85,397.52 

 
 

Lives Changed by Jesus Christ! 
 

Year To Date Baptisms!—6 
Year To Date Decisions for Christ! - 12 

                                  

 

Volunteer & Giving Information 
 Date         Nursery           Kids Worship                      



Kids Club Ministry 
We’re starting to get a glimpse of warmer weather and 
sunny days to come and I, for one, am ready! Kids 
Club has been going strong on Wednesdays and we 
have a great group of volunteers in the nursery through 
5th grade.  If you’re interested in learning about being 
on the Kids Club Crew next school year, please let me 
know.  
 
 This session we’re walking through “The Promised 
Land” with The Gospel Project where the Israelites are 
learning what it means to trust God.  I’m also excited 
to announce that on Valentine’s Day we celebrated 
with eight kiddos who accepted Jesus as their Lord and 
Savior.  We also gave out lots of Bibles and a few 

Jesus Storybook Bibles to kids 
who didn’t have them.  Bibles 
are always available to anyone 
who wants one!  Just ask at the 
church office window and 
we’ll give you one.  We’re also 
collecting food for the Mercer 
County Food Pantry at Kids 
Club and the kids are half-way 
to their goal.  If they reach their 
goal (which they always do) 

they’ll earn a party on the last night, March 21st.  Keep 
up the great work, parents!  
 
Our goal is to have two Secret Keeper Girl Events 
each school year where moms and daughters come 
together to learn about what it means to stay pure and 
to keep the “secret” of their heart for their future 
husband.  And that there’s nothing that daughters can’t 
share in the safety of their relationship with their 
moms.  We just recently had our Mom & Me Dessert 
Night with Tips from Mrs. Modesty with over 40 
moms & daughters in attendance.  If there are any 
ladies in the church who are passionate about mom & 
daughter relationships and pointing girls to Jesus, we 
need ladies to help with our events next school year.  
Please let me know if you’re interested.   
 
Our annual Kids Easter Event is on Good Friday, 
March 30th from 9am-Noon for kids ages 3-5th 
grade.  The theme this year  is “Journey to the 
Cross,” where kids will learn the Easter story through 
fun activities, have games, an Easter Egg Hunt, a 
yummy snack, and focus on the true meaning of 
Easter, which is JESUS!  Registration is now open at 
www.firstbaptistaledo.com.  *We need help!  We’re 
collecting plastic eggs and bags of candy (any kind 
and size).  The donation baskets are at Kids 
Corner. Thanks so much for your help!   
 
Kids can join Kids Club on Wednesdays or Kids 
Worship on Sunday mornings at 10:15am at any time!  
Check-out our Facebook page, “First Baptist 

Children’s Ministry,” or learn more at 
www.firstbaptistaledo.com.  Please let me know if you 
have any questions or would like to serve in our kids 
ministry!  Thanks for reading!  
Mollie Dunn, Children’s Minister 

 

Save the Date 

 Journey to the Cross Kids Easter Event: 

Good Friday, March 30th—9am-Noon 
First Baptist Church Aledo is hosting our 
annual Kids Easter Event on Good Friday, 

March 30th from 9am-
Noon for all kids ages 3 
years old  through 
5th grade.  The theme this 
year is “Journey to the 
Cross.  Kids will learn the 
Easter story through fun 
activities, have games, an 
Easter Egg Hunt, a 

yummy snack, and focus on the true meaning of 
Easter, which is JESUS!  This event is FREE and 
registration is now open 
at www.firstbaptistaledo.com.   
 

Vacation Bible School  

Preparation and Dates  
 

VBS Decorating Crew Meeting - We are looking 
forward to being "Rescued By Jesus" this summer at 
Shipwrecked VBS. Lots of helpers will be needed to 

transform the church 
into a tropical island 
and we're looking to 
get an early start. Our 
first decorating 
meeting will be 
Saturday, March 17th 

at 9am in the Enon Room. We will watch the 
decorating video and formulate our plan at this 
meeting. Anyone is welcome to attend. 
 
Shipwrecked Vacation Bible School:  All kids ages 
3-5th grade graduates are invited to Shipwrecked 
VBS: Rescued by Jesus the week of June 25th-29th 
from 9am-Noon.  It’s free and open to the 
community.  VBS is fun & high-energy where each 
day kids learn energetic songs, play games, have a 
Bible lesson, get creative with a hands on activity, and 
enjoy a yummy snack. More details to come! 
Registration will open in May. 

http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com
http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com
http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com/


                        
 

Shout out to the men from Seth  
 Iron sharpens Iron is coming this month.  

Join in on this event.   
 April 27th-29th we are headed back to Michigan to enjoy 

the food and fellowship at Men’s Momentum.  
 Every Sunday morning at 7am come and join in the 

fellowship of the Men’s Breakfast. ~Seth 
 

Men’s Ministry Council   
The men of the Ministry Council will meet Saturday,            

March 10th at 7:30am in the Enon Room. 
 

     Men’s Conference-
Davenport, Iowa 

Saturday, March 24th 
8:30am-4:55pm 

Attention Men! We will be 
attending the Iron Sharpens Iron 
Men’s Conference in Davenport on 

March 24th as a group. This one-day conference is for men 
of all ages; beginning with men age 13 and older. Cost is $55 
($40 for students) and includes an on-site lunch. There will 
be sixteen different seminars for men at this conference so 
we know there will be something for every one of us. Visit: 
ironsharpensiron.net for more details. Sign up on today’s 
Connection Card. Registration Fee can be left at the church 
office or in the offering marked “ISI Men’s Ministry” in the 
memo of the check.  Once registered you’ll receive 
information about departure time, carpooling etc.  
 

Men’s Momentum Conference 
 April 27th-29th, 2018— Cost:  $100 

@ Life Action Camp in Buchanan, MI   
Men do not thrive on bread alone (although the food is great 

at a Momentum retreat!) Food, fellowship, and spiritual 
recharging mark these men’s times 
together. Guests are challenged in 
their Christian walk, prompting 

many to make life-changing 
decisions. We encourage men to 

lead their families—and ultimately 
our nation—with deliberate action, 

resisting the role of passive 
onlooker. This retreat is designed for men ages 16 and older.  

Sign up online  at firstbaptistaledo.com/mensministry 

 
 

 
Women’s Ministry Think 

Tank Meeting  
 

All ladies are invited to this 
meeting which  

will be Saturday, March  3rd at 
9am in the Enon Room.    

 
 

 

Women’s Better Together Event 
Cindy Maynard is hosting the March Better Together 
at her home—107 SW 12th St. Aledo on Friday March 
16th at 6:30pm.  The theme for this month’s Better 

T o g e t h e r  i s 
“Blessings” so we 
will be talking 
about blessings 
from the Lord.  
Better Together 
Events are designed 
as a time for ladies 
of FBC to connect, 
have fun, and 

encourage each other in our Christian walks.  Bring a 
snack to share.  Childcare is not provided. Find more 
information at the Women’s Ministry table in the 

lobby.  
 

J.O.Y. Circle  
 

The J.O.Y. Circle Ladies—(Jesus, Others, Yourself) 
will meet on Tuesday, March 27th at 7pm Enon 

Room.  All ladies are 
invited to join us.  

What is J.O.Y. Circle?   
J.O.Y. Circle is a 
gathering of the 

women for a time of 
fellowship and 

learning.  During 
J.O.Y. Circle 

someone shares 
from a devotion, 

refreshments and snacks are served.  Periodically, 
the ladies of J.O.Y. Circle have a potluck with each 
other and they raise funds which benefit projects 

in our church.    Questions, see Vivian Kopp or 
Sherry Huffstutler. 

 
  

Men’s  Ministry & Women’s Ministry 

http://ironsharpensiron.net


Other Easter Happenings! 

Palm Sunday—Sunday, March 25th is Palm Sunday.  The Sun-
day School Children (3years old through 5th grade) will be sing-
ing a special song during the 10:15am service.  This will also be 
Baptism Sunday and Baby Dedication Sunday! 

 

Kids Easter Event- Good Friday, March 30th 9am-Noon for 
kids ages 3-5th grade.  Registration now open 
at www.firstbaptistaledo.com.  *We’re now accepting donations 
for plastic eggs (not large ones) and individually wrapped candy 
(any size).  Please leave donations in the baskets at Kids Corner.  
 

Maundy Thursday Service—In addition to our Easter Sunday 
Services, we will also have a Maundy Thursday Service on 
Thursday, March 29th at 6:30pm in the Sanctuary. Maundy 
Thursday service is in remembrance of the Last Supper. All are 
welcome to join us for this special service. 

 
Easter Sunrise Service & Breakfast— Our Easter Sunrise ser-
vice is Sunday, April 1st at 6:30am. The Sunrise Service will be 
followed by a free breakfast in Fellowship Hall.  Please RSVP on 
Sunday’s Connection Card or to the church office at 582-7812 if 
you plan to attend the breakfast.  

 
Easter Lilies for the Sanctuary - Easter  is Sunday, Apr il 1st.  If you would like to honor  a loved one by 
placing an Easter Lily in the sanctuary, please complete Sunday’s Connection Card and place it in the offer-
ing plate or call the church office at 582-7812.  Deadline to order a Lily is Sunday, March 18th.   The cost of 
an Easter Lily is $8. 
 
Our Daily Bread—We are offering a special “Our Daily Bread” Devotional especially for the Easter season.  
You may find copies of this special edition in the church lobby.  Happy Easter!  

http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Showers in March & April 

Come Join Us for a Baby Shower for Amy Villarreal 
Sunday, March 18th at 2:30pm in the Enon room 

 
All the ladies of the church are invited on Sunday, March 18th at 2:30pm to a 
baby shower for Amy Villarreal.   Amy and Brenton are having a baby boy and 
are registered at Walmart.   

 
 

 

You’re Invited To A Bridal Shower Luncheon 
For Danika Higgins 

Saturday, March 31st at 11am 
 

Danika’s shower will be at First Baptist Church  
in the new addition. 

Danika and Stuart Volz are registered at  
Target & Bed, Bath & Beyond. 

All the ladies of the  church are invited to attend.  
Please RSVP - Lynda Castor - 309-582-0599.  

 
 
 
 

You’re Invited To A  Bridal Brunch 
For Maggie Sandquist (Abel Castor’s Fiancé)  

Saturday, April 14th at 10am at FBC in the New Addition 
 

All church ladies are invited to attend a bridal brunch for Maggie 
Sandquist. Abel Castor and Maggie are registered at  

Walmart, Amazon & Bed Bath and Beyond.   
Please bring a favorite recipe to share with Maggie.   

RSVP Alexa Mendoza - 309-574-0011  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Join us for  a Baby Shower For Britteny Kelly! 
Sunday, April 22nd at 2pm. 

 
All the ladies of the church are invited to a baby shower for Britteny 
Kelly  Sunday, April 22nd at 2pm at First Baptist in the Enon Room.  

J.P. and Britteny are having a baby boy and are  registered at  
Babies R Us— Registry Number is 60466326.  

 
 



 Daylight Savings 
Time Change! 

Begins March 11th! 

Spring Ahead! – Don’t be 
late to church!  Daylight 
Savings Time Change is 
coming!  To be on time 
Sunday, March 11h, set all 
clocks ahead one hour on 
Saturday night! 

Baptism Sunday/Good Book/Time Change  
 

Baptism Sunday at FBC 
Sunday, March 25th at 8am & 10:15am 

Baptism is an important event in the believer's walk with Jesus Christ. The 
Bible talks about water immersion baptism in which a believer makes a 
public confession of their faith. Jesus lead the way in example of water 

baptism! If you are wondering what it means to be baptized in the Christian 
faith, here are a few verses that can look up that can help explain baptism.   

 
Romans 6:1-18, Act 2:38-41, Luke 3:21-22, Matthew 28:19-20,   Acts 22:16, 

Colossians 2:12 & Galatians 3:27 
 

Have you been considering “officially joining” First Baptist by becoming a 
member, verses an attender but you were not sure what your next steps are?  
For some, it may mean transferring membership from another church, for 
others who have had a believer’s baptism it may be making a statement of 

faith but for some it is taking that first step of obedience and getting 
baptized.  Whatever your circumstance is, if you would like to learn more 

about becoming a member at First Baptist, Pastor Luke or Pastor Seth would 
be happy to sit down and talk with you about it.  Call the church office at 

582-7812 to make an appointment.    

 
Book Of The Month 

Dangers Of A Shallow Faith By  A.W. Tozer 
 

In The Dangers of a Shallow Faith, renowned theologian A.W. Tozer 
warns believers in Christ against the great danger of spiritual 

lethargy. He urges Christians to be aware of the times in which they 
live and to recognize how attempting to live a life for God on 

autopilot will actually undermine their faith. For Tozer, the risks are 
so significant that "breaking out from the tyranny of spiritual lethargy

--whatever the cost--should be the number-one priority of every 
Christian." 

 
In this never-before-published compilation, followers of Christ will 

discover anew the importance of standing boldly against spiritual and 
moral slumber. They will also see the importance of remaining awake 

in the face of constant temptation and distraction. Discover the 
spiritual awakening and change the Holy Spirit can bring to your life 

as you surrender completely to God and walk in a deeper faith!  
 

A few copies of this book will be available for $12 each. Books can be found at 
the church office window or ordered on Amazon. 

 

Baby/Child  
Dedications  

Sunday, March 25th 

What does it mean to have your ba-
by or young child Dedicated?   The 
word "dedication" means "to conse-
crate" or the act of setting apart peo-

ple or things to serve God.  
 

If you would like your child dedicat-
ed, please talk to Luke or call the 

church office at 582-7812 and let us 
know your desire to do so.   The 

Baby/Child Dedication will be on 
Sunday, March 25th.   



Truth Conference April 2018! 
Luke wanted to alert everyone to an upcoming  

“Truth” Conference coming to our area.  

 

Inspiring church leaders & believers to  see the need 

for Apologetics  in ministry & l ife  within today ’s   

culture . 

 

For more information or to register go to:   

www.truthconference.org/ 



Birthdays & Anniversary 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY           HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
Jason Snyder   March 1 
Molly Dixon 
Renee Diesch   March 2 
Joshua Norwick   March 3 
Amy Boswell 
Caleb Miller    March 4 
Betty Williams   March 5  Joe & Brooke Loving 
Gary Dellitt    March 6 
Pam Ricke    March 7 
Rhonda Carlson   March 8 
Justin Ewing 
Robby Young 
John P. Kelly   March 10    
Penny Dixon 
Katie Hoerner   March 11    
Bill McKinley   March 13 
Bill Smock 
Emily Hessman   March 14 
Kason Loving   March 15 
Lance McCaw   March 16 
Ed Kelly    March 17  Mick & Laurie Louck 
Lynn Finch 
Cody Ruggles                         March 19 
Alex Ruska 
Johna Dellitt   March 20     
Susan Potthast   March 21 
Chris Schultz 
     March 22  Ed & Gerry Kelly   
Clint Huffstutler   March 23 
Marion Hay    
Andrea Mercier   March 24  Steve & Peggy Johnson 
Heather Quiroz 
Walt Finch    March 26 
Anita Parkinson 
Nadine Coulter 
Paige Garner 
Drue Baugher   March 29     

 

 
 

 
 
 



 
PRAYER AND CONCERNS—IF YOU ARE IN NEED OF PRAYER CHAIN  

PLEASE CALL: THE CHURCH OFFICE AT 309-582-7812 
 

HEALTH & WELL BEING 
 Sophia Carter, Paul Maas, Rod & Chris Rader, Family of Gary Stoltz, Tabby Fitchner, Ganna McWhorter, Family of Jus-

tin Dell, Ida Roth, Jeanne Barber, Family of Terrance McClay, Janet Rind, Family of Polly Salmon, Family of Darlene 
Dodson, Jim Sproston, Amy Hess, Joel Noe, The family of Matthew and Kash Phelps, Ann Runyon,  Betty Leslie,  Den-

nis Downing, Family of Curt Downing, Family of Christiana Marie Bogart, Nicole and Chrisopher Bogart, Karen Hedger, 
Austin Loving, Tracy Randolph, Evan House, Glenn Feldman, Kim Carlson, Jessica Ruh, Rod Lyttle and family, Trisha 

Hammond, Tricia & Rory Conway, Marshall Easley, Veronica Moffitt, Jacee Columbia, Tony VanderSnick, Family of 
Angie Green, Connie Freeman, Lance, Bridget & Jared Wedekind, Travis Mitchell, Linda Hamilton,  Allison Adams, Lisa 
Hammill, Bob & Myrna Sell, Bill McKinley, Steve Bowns, Kris Salmon, Gavin Swafford, Calvin Frye,  Sheryl Robertson, 
Doris & Marc Dewey, Pastor Mark Harris, Lisa McWhorter, Marilyn Hessman,  Francie Jane Easley, Henry Leichty & 

Lauryn Russell  
 

NURSING HOME 
Bill McKinley, Marge Goding, Betty Weeks & Bob Sell    

 
    MISSIONARIES  & MILITARY 
Danika Higgins & Rigoberto Cruz 

  Brad Olson, Holly Mattson, Joe Elliott, Spencer  Zielke,  Jon Szalonek, Christopher  Schultz, Eric Nelson, 
Tyler Mattson,  Kyle Mandle, Charles Schultz, Terry Schaefer,  Matt VanderHeyden & Tara Helmick 

  
 

  OTHER CONCERNS  
   The church & all decisions 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
800 NE 6th Avenue 
Aledo, IL 61231 
 
Phone:  309-582-7812 
Fax:  309-582-2064 
Email: fbcaledo2@frontiernet.net 
www.firstbaptistaledo.com 
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